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Here in Oregon the timelines for the implementation of such critical infrastructure of 

our trucks and equipment create hardship not only for the trucking industry, but the 

agricultural industry and many other industries that are here in the state of Oregon. 

 

          For most people if they looked at the two hurricanes that hit Florida South 

Carolina North Carolina and up the East Coast should be a wake-up call for all too 

look at what the electricity did back there when their storms hit. And what about our 

fires we have had over the last few years and down in California in the LA area. 

 

        I don't believe you saw too many Electric trucks or equipment being used to get 

their system back online many people back there still don't have power. Let along 

with the hurricanes were there very many electric fire trucks bulldozers up fighting 

fires. 

 

      So how can you implement something so short-sighted as this act is,trying to 

force people into getting electric trucks. When you The State of Oregon, don't have 

the infrastructure in our own state to support it, let alone anywhere else in the 

country. 

 

        Oregon as well as most if any States still don't have the infrastructure and it'll be 

several years before it's there. If ever! 

 

         I think it's called putting the cart before the horse. 

 

         Hopefully somebody can look at this in a positive way, while I'm not against 

fixing and helping our carbon emissions. 

 

        However we need to do it responsibly and help get the infrastructure in before 

you implement these harsh regulations that impact not just the trucking industry but 

all Industries within the state of Oregon. The agricultural industry will just put another 

on cost that makes farming harder &  harder to keep our heads above water where 

we can keep producing affordable food and other products to to feed our own state 

let alone bring dollar to our state 

 

       So hopefully you will look HB 3119 and support the delay until we get the 

infrastructure in place that won't put such large burdens on the people in our state 

,who can afford what not delaying this will cause. 



 

 

  

 

        Please put a clause in a the Legislation until the infrastructure is actually in 

place that can support it. 

before this act is imposed upon people of the state of Oregon HB3119 is a start  

 

  

 

thank you for your time. 

 

  

 

Bryan C Branstetter  

 

Pendleton OR  


